


Who we are in Class 2: 

Teachers:
Mrs Power (Monday and Tuesday)
Mrs Cookson (Wednesday, Thursday and Friday)

Miss Harrison
Mrs Moores
Miss Barlow (Sports Coach Monday and Thursdays)
Miss Chambers
Miss Whitty
Miss Anthony



This Year’s Topics: 

(will be available on the school website and 

Google Classroom)



A Typical School Day

• REGISTER 
• Phonics (Y1) and 

Handwriting/spellings/reading 
comprehension (Y2)

• Maths
• Assembly time
• BREAK
• English (Mon/Thurs PE)
• LUNCH
• FRED
• Science / Geography /French
• SNACK and BREAK
• Music / Art / DT / RE
• Story

We have a 
combination of 
whole school 

assemblies in the 
Hall and PSHE / 

reflection time in 
class.  

This starts at 8.55 as 
soon as soon as the 

register has been 
taken. Year 1 do 

phonics and Year 2 will 
do a combination of 
handwriting, reading 

comprehension, times 
tables and spellings.



Colour Groups NEW!
• We have started to introduce colour groups into Class 2 this 

year.

• Continuous provision to enhance learning and encourage 
independence and movement.



Phonics

In Year 1 children will continue to learn phonics 
with lots of recap and repetition from 
Reception. Reading books that come home on 
Fridays will be linked to the sounds they learn 
that week.

Phonics workshops for parents:

• 5 – 5:45 pm Tuesday 23rd September

• 9 – 9:45 am Wednesday 24th September



Mondays & Thursday - Miss Barlow our Sports Coach 

• Children MUST wear school PE kit and PE 
trainers/pumps. Please ensure these are in school 
and anything that comes home is replaced.

• Navy Blue & White – plain navy bottoms and jumper 
(no logos/brands) and white tshirt. 

• Hair bobbles for long hair.

• Earrings removed or bring plasters.

PE this half term



Home learning
• Spelling – Spellings will be set on Fridays and words will contain graphemes that 

have been taught to children throughout their phonics lessons that week. Every 
Friday there will be a spelling quiz focussing on words covered throughout the 
previous week.

• Maths – online using Mathletics

• Reading 10 – 15 minutes x 4 times a week as a minimum. Children will be given a 
reading book appropriate for their reading stage each week.  They are also 
encouraged to visit their local library and read/share books from home.

• Home learning challenges will not be sent home this term but options for 
children to further their learning will be posted onto google classroom 
throughout the term. 

Google classroom and Mathletics logins will be in reading records



Google Classroom

• New to Year 1 (replacing Tapestry)

• Homework will be posted every Friday on your 
child’s Google Classroom account. Please login 
and familiarise yourself with it. Any questions 
please ask.

Please post any home learning, trips, experiences on 
google classrooms because we love to see your child’s 
achievements in and out of school. 



Reading Raffle NEW! 

We will be launching a reading raffle this year. Where 
children who have read 10 times and presented their 
signed record, on Friday, will receive a raffle ticket. The 
more tickets you receive the greater the probability 
that your child will win a £10 book voucher! The draw 
will happen at the end of each half term.



A Few Diary Dates: 

• 19th Sept – Flu Vacc (whole school @1pm)

• 23rd Sept – Phonics Workshop 5-5.45pm

• 24th Sept – Phonics Workshop 9-9.45am

• 2nd and 3rd Oct – Grandparents’ breakfast

• 23rd Oct – Teacher INSET DAY (HALF TERM) 

All of these can be found on the class newsletter 
and weekly reminders on whole school 
newsletter.



The Little Details

Frosties? … Please book! Pay in advance… Keep
on top of payments! Sports Club included on
Mon/Thurs.

Lunches? …We run our own kitchen - we can
keep the price low and the quality high! 2 weeks
notice needed to switch between packed lunch &
school dinners. You can do a combination of
both. Please keep on top of payments.



Badges… All Friezland pupils are members of one of our 4 Teams and
earn team points by demonstrating our Friezland Expectations. They
also work hard to earn stickers towards award badges (bronze, silver,
gold etc). Please ensure children are wearing their team coloured
badge and their most recent award badge on their uniform every
day.

Water Bottles… Please ensure your child has a plastic water bottle in
school each day. School water bottles can be purchased via School
Spider and the school office.

Snacks – Please make sure that your child brings to school a healthy
small snack or piece of fruit - NO NUTS. Clear flavoured water if
necessary – NO JUICE.

Thank you



Uniform reminders



Keeping in Touch 
Half-termly Class newsletter (sent home last
Friday) has our overview of learning and dates for
your diary. An online copy can be found on Google
Classroom and on the Class 2 page on our website.

Weekly newsletter emailed to 
families every Friday. Copy on 
website. PLEASE READ!



If there is anything you want to discuss, please speak
to us sooner rather than later! The start of the day
can be tricky so...

Email the school office 
info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk this will be forwarded 
to us.  If urgent, call the office as we may not see 
emails during the same day. 

Keeping in Touch 

mailto:info@friezland.Oldham.sch.uk


Please feel free to forward any questions to us via 
info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk

mailto:info@friezland.oldham.sch.uk

